
"I Love My Library" Month
February 2023 Newsletter

We are so excited to have some fun this month and celebrate all the ways we
love our library.

Did you forget to bring your books back on time and now have a fine?
Don't worry! Come in this month and we'll forgive all fines!
Participate in our Winter Reading Program for a chance to win some
great prizes!
Bring the kids in to find Simon the Sloth. He's hiding in Children's
Department. Turn in your reading tracker for a chance to win Simon!
Fun Book Displays and treats throughout the month.
We are decorating the library with all the reasons our patrons think the
library is special. Stop by to write down why the library is important to
YOU!

We can't wait to see you!

 
Children's Department News:

Preschool Storytime-Every Thursday at
10am. Open to kids not yet in
kindergarten and their grown up.

Kids Night- Every Monday 5:30pm.
Suggested for Kids grades K-3rd, but
everyone is welcome. Don't miss
Valentine Oobleck on the 14th!

3rd Saturday- 10am to noon we have a
kid's event. This month we are painting!

 
Adult
Programming
News:

First
Saturday-Craft
meet up, 9:30am-
11:30am. Bring in
your craft project
and socialize. We
meet in the
Queen City
Room.



The February 11th Cookie Decorating Class is SOLD OUT!
Class is from 10-12pm.

Adult Book Club-2/13 at 5:30pm or 2/14 at 2pm. This month we are
reading Joan is Okay, by Weike Wang. The March selection is
Sooley, but John Grisham. We provide the books. Everyone is
welcome.

Chair Yoga-2/28 at 1pm. No equipment necessary. Everyone is
welcome. We meet in the Queen City Room.

 
Spring Book Sale Coming Soon!

The month of March is our Spring Book Sale.
You'll find library materials we have pulled
from our shelves at a great price!

Adult & Children's Books
DVD's
Audiobooks
Magazines

Special Presale Event!
Feb. 28 from 4-6pm: Be the first to shop the
book sale by making a minimum $5 donation to
the library! See you then.

 
Learn about our beautiful Library
with a Self-Guided Tour:

Stop by the front desk to pick up your tour guide
and take your time as you walk around and learn
about ten points of interest throughout the library.
We also have some general history about the
library for anyone interested. Come by for a tour
anytime during open hours.

We are hiring!

We are looking for the perfect person to fill our



Children's Librarian position. Please click
HERE for more information. Accepting
resumes until Feb 15th.

New charging stations in the reference
room! Charge your laptop, tablet or phone

while you study.

Click here to see NEW BOOKS at the library

Do you know this part of the library? It's
one of our favorite spots!

 
President's Day

We are closed February 20 in
observance of President's Day.

Our Hours:
Monday 9-7pm
Tuesday-Thursday 9-6pm
Friday 9-5pm
Saturday 9-1pm
Sunday 1-5pm
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Our Mission
Sedalia Public Library: bringing individuals,

information, and ideas together
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